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Welcome to CHIPSLine, the newsletter about the work of CHIPS. CHIPS is delighted to announce that it has yet again secured the financial backing of the DCSF for the coming year, which will mean that CHIPS will be able to expand its work further with schools, especially in the area of peer support. Also, NSPCC Number Day 2008 has been announced, find out more about this below.

As always, we welcome any feedback you have about this newsletter. To learn more about CHIPS in your local area, please contact us for further information.

Yours sincerely
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Becky Wright 
 
DCSF funding 
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CHIPS is delighted to have received almost £1 million of funding from the Department for Children, Schools and Families to help extend ChildLine's work with schools, especially around peer support and anti-bullying. The DCSF announced last Anti-Bullying Week that they were going to put £3 million of funding into peer support as part of their commitment to support schools deal with bullying and ChildLine has recently heard it was successful in its bid for some of that funding.

The funding will include paying for developing some new areas of work including developing more meaningful accreditation for schools and young people involved in peer support, looking at further resources to support schools in peer support work, piloting work aimed to help young people who bully to change their behaviour and a partnership with sport to raise the profile of anti-bullying work. Watch this space to hear more about these new projects, how you can get involved and how schools will benefit in future copies of CHIPSLine.

Number Day 2008

Has your school registered for Number Day 2008 yet? Dont miss the opportunity to be part 
of the biggest maths fundraising event ever on 4 December 2008.

It is a sad fact is that 32,000 children in the UK are on child protection registers and are known to be at risk of abuse right now. Over 600,000 children and young people are counselled via our ChildLine service each year. This is why we need your support. Help us continue our valuable work by visiting our web site www.nspcc.org.uk/numberday and registering to take part in Number Day 2008.

Since December 2000, thousands of schools have taken part in NSPCC Number Day, raising more than £800,000 and enabling us to provide vital services for thousands of vulnerable children. 

Number Day is a fantastic way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, can-do attitude towards it. Linking to the maths, citizenship and PSHE curricula, its also a chance for schools to show their support for ending cruelty to children, FULL STOP. The money that you raise will help many abused, neglected and vulnerable children to have someone to turn to.

Please register now.
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New CHIPS resources

The CHIPS team have produced supervision booklets with the aim of ensuring that school staff with the responsibility of supporting peer supporters are clear of their role, especially in relation to child protection issues. The booklet will provide a helpful reminder to staff of what their role is, to support this happening. It gives ideas for regular supervision meetings in order to provide effective and regular support and ensures that staff are able to provide ongoing training and motivation through supervision in order to maintain effective school peer support systems.

We have also produced new booklets for young people who are acting as peer mediators in their school. The aim is to provide a helpful written guide to young people on their role where the school has opted for a peer mediation system to support the training they receive, help peer mediators remember the key aspects of their role and to make the peer mediators feel valued. We have produced two versions, one aimed at primary school peer mediators, and one aimed at secondary schools.

New Safeguarding tool for schools

The NSPCC are developing an online tool for schools to help them assess and improve their safeguarding practice. Part of this tool is a resource bank which contains a number of items to support schools e.g. model policies, best practice examples and case studies and examples of displays on specific themes. We want this resource bank to be as robust and helpful as possible and would like the examples to be real ones from schools. Do you have any of the following which you think are good examples and would be happy to share with us and be used? We cannot guarantee using all examples received but all contributions will be clearly acknowledged:

· Example mission statements or visions 

· Photographs of displays/ areas where schools either publicise their vision/ mission statements to wider community or display information on support regarding a variety of issues (such as bullying or domestic violence) 

· Example policies for: SEN, pastoral care, behaviour, anti-bullying, child protection, confidentiality and information sharing, risk assessment, filming and photographing pupils and ICT safety and acceptable use. 

· Examples of tracking systems used/ recommended for the tracking of progress for vulnerable/ SEN pupils 

· Photographs of displays promoting anti-bullying policies to the whole school community or on specific anti-bullying strategies, e.g. ways to prevent and respond to cyber bullying 

· Examples codes of conduct/ behaviour for pupils with an explanation of how it was developed 

· Example travel plans 

· Example policies on Safer Recruitment, Vetting and Selection of Staff 

· Example codes of conduct/ behaviour for staff (and an explanation of how it was developed) 

Please send any examples to Kay White, NSPCC, 5G Mill Court, Crawley, West Sussex, RH10 1TT. We appreciate all help in making sure this is a realistic and helpful resource for schools to improve their ability to safeguard young people.

Up and coming CHIPS training dates

Opening the door to peer support
 
This training is aimed at schools that are planning to set up a peer support scheme.  It is aimed at the staff member, whether that be a teacher, learning mentor, counsellor or school nurse, who will be responsible for the day-to-day running of the scheme. Regional dates are listed below:
 
Thursday 25 September 2008 9.30am-3pm 
Primary and secondary
NSPCC, Southampton
To book a place contact Jan Aspinall on 023 8071 1572 or Judith Moore on 020 7650 6796
Or email: jaspinall@nspcc.org.uk or jmoore@nspcc.org.uk
Tuesday 30 September 2008 9.30 - 3pm 
Primary and secondary
The Gatehouse Centre, Bristol
To book a place contact Judith Moore on 020 7650 6796
Or email: jmoore@nspcc.org.uk
Monday 22 September 2008 10am-4pm
Primary and secondary
ChildLine, London
To book a place contact Hannah Kinsey on 020 7650 3236
Or email: hkinsey@nspcc.org.uk
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